
 

 

Memorandum 21-074 
TO:  City Manager Dumouchel   

FROM:   Chief Robl   

DATE:  May 3, 2021  

SUBJECT: Homer Jail Prisoner Meal Contract  

              

 
 Our prisoner meal contract expired this year. We went back out to bid for this contract and the only bidder 
was the Homer Senior Citizens Center. They have been doing a fine job providing our meals for the last five 
years and they are not asking for a price increase in the new contract.  

 

I recommend we ask the Council to accept this bid and award the contract to the Senior Citizens Center for 
a three year period with the option of two one year renewals.  

 

 

 

Fiscal Note: Meal costs as charged to 100.0164.5206 


